
                                           

RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 9th October 2023 

This week the Shining Stars will be matching numerals to quantity and quantity 

to numerals. They will be comparing quantities and learning about the 1 more/1 

less than relationship between consecutive numbers. The children will also be 

exploring 2 part repeating patterns; continuing them and creating their own. 

The children will be busy finishing off writing their invitations for their EYFS 

paper plane competition. They will also be learning Autumn poems on the ‘Poetry 

Basket’ smart board and creating their own Helicopter stories which they will 

direct and act out with friends. As usual there will be lots of self-initiated 

learning both in and outdoors. 

 

Reading 

Please make sure that your child’s reading book and white home/school journal is 

in their book bag each day, in school. We will be hearing the children read at 

different times across the week. Thank you. 

 

Toothbrushing home learning challenge 

Please encourage your child to take part in the morning and evening tooth 

brushing challenge as well as tick their sheet each time they have brushed. The 

sheet will be inside your child’s red book bag. Once completed, please send the 

sheet back to school. Thank you. 

 

Parent/carer drop in session-Friday 13th October 2023 

 

 

**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on 

the school website.* Also look out for our learning on twitter.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to come to speak with myself or any member of the EYFS 

team.   

 

Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


